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Partner Agency Blast: August 2023 

  
 

Labor Day Closure 

The Food Bank will be closed on Monday, September 4th, 2023. This means all regularly 

scheduled pick-ups, deliveries and shop-fors are canceled during this time. Below are the 

modifications being made to the ordering schedule as a result of this closure. 

 

If your organization will be in need of a rescheduled pick-up during this closure, please reach 

out to agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org or your CTFB Relationship Manager to see what 

may be possible. Reschedule spots will be limited and are available first-come, first-served. 
 

Partner Agencies apart of the Agency Retail Pickup (ARP) program must report all major 

holiday closures at least 2 weeks in advance. Failure to abide by these terms and conditions 

may lead to the termination of PA’s relationships with partnered retailers and the ARP 

program. Please let us know if you will not be picking up at your retailer so we can find 

coverage. 

 

If you are 
picking up or 

receiving 
delivery on: 

Your ordering 
window opens 

on: 
At: Your order is due 

on: At: 

Tue., Sep. 5 Wed., Aug. 30 10:15 
a.m. Thu., Aug. 31 9:00 

a.m. 

Wed., Sep. 6 Thu., Aug. 31 10:15 
a.m. Fri., Sep. 1 9:00 

a.m. 

 

For the most up-to-date closure information, please refer to the 2023 Holiday Guide and 

the agencies web page. 
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